From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 13 August 2018 12:57

To: Michael Adu-Gyamfi

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Michael Adu-Gyamfi

As stated in court on the 09/08/2018 1 stated 1 wanted a 2 bedroomed gor my son due to my son
needing a carer which the family are willing to do, Lemmy did state that Mr Cordell would no get this
due to him being a single person, but the judge saw past this and stated i seen many cases where a
person needed an extra bedroom for a carer which Mr Cordell clearly does, so 1 am not understand
what you mean by a like to like property.

Maybe it would be better if you called me and we discussed this before it goes to the panel my phone
number is 07807 333545.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 13 Aug 2018, at 12:32, Michael Adu-Gyamfi <Michael. Adu-Gyamfi@Enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Mrs Cordell,

Following the hearing on oth August and the request for Enfield council to assist Mrs Cordell to
complete an application for management transfer, | can confirm that an application for Mr
Cordell’s case to be put forward to the housing exceptions panel will be completed and sent via
email to yourself for an agreement. The case will be discussed at panel this Friday 17/08/2018.
In the event Mr Cordell’s case is accepted he will be offered a like for like property however we
can’t stipulate when he will get an offer. | will update you as and when | receive further
information.

Kind regards,

Michael Adu-Gyamfi

Neighbourhood Officer

Council Housing & Regulatory Services

Chief Executives Unit

The Edmonton Centre

36-44 South Mall

Edmonton Green

N9 OTN

Tel: 02083791000

Email michael.adu-gyamfi@enfield.gov.uk
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